DAN RAYFIELD
STATE REPRESENTATIVE
DISTRICT 16

March 25, 2019

Chief Clerk Tim Sekerak
900 Court St. NE, H-271
Salem, OR 97301

Re: Potential conflict of interest on HB 2014

Chief Clerk Tim Sekerak,

This letter serves notice that | am declaring a potential conflict of interest on HB 2014. An actual conflict
may not exist due to attorneys being a large class. However, | am erring on the side of caution in making
this declaration. This bill impacts the amount of damages Oregonians can assert in legal actions. As a
result, my legal practice will be impacted.

This conflict of interest was stated on the House Floor on March 25, 2019.

Sincerely,

Representative Dan Rayfield

900 Court St. NE, Salem, OR 97301 - rep.danrayfield@oregonlegislature.gov
Capitol - 503-986-1416 District - 541-740-7744
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